
24 April 2023

Re:  BSRD Spring Meeting RHS Wisley

The British Society for Restorative Dentistry regret to inform you that 
the upcoming May Meeting at the RHS Wisley, on 18-19th May 2023, 
has had to be postponed due to a series of unforeseen 
circumstances.

We would like to inform you that the extra ordinary AGM to appoint 
new members of council will be going ahead virtually. We welcome 
and encourage applicants for this. This will be undertaken on 
Thursday 18th May 2023 12:00-12:30pm.

The BSRD Prizes will also still go ahead and the winner for these will 
be announced at the close of the virtual AGM.

A link for the online AGM will be sent closer to the date.

For all the delegates that have booked tickets to this meeting you will 
be contacted individually in due course.

Moving forward we wish to inform you of the next upcoming excellent 
events held by the BSRD. These include a hands-on-study day in 
November 2023 and also a 2-day Conference in May 2024 themed 
around digital dentistry.

Best wishes 
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